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June 24, 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Congratulations on another completed school year.  I want you to be aware of the 

health requirements per NY State for this coming September.  Please make 

appointments now with your Primary Physician because offices become very busy 

later in the summer and fall. 

 

Physicals- If your child is playing sports, is a new student to WAJ, or is entering one of 

the following grades; Pre K or K, 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, 11, he/she will need a current physical 

upon entering school in September.   

 

Immunizations requirements vary by age and grade. Grades that require new updated 

immunizations include Pre K, K, 6, 7, and 12. Please refer to the WAJ website for 

further information.  

 

Enjoy your summer! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Gabrielle Gonzalez RN 

 

 

 

 

 

PS Please be aware that NYS passed a law removing non-medical exemptions from 

school vaccination requirements.  Religious Exemptions are no longer accepted in 

Public Schools. 
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